
Department of English Undergraduate Student Association (DESA) Departmental Report 
AUS Council – April 6th, 2016 
 
In collaboration with CLASHSA, GSA, RSUS, and RUSS, we held the Languages, 
Literatures and Cultures (LLC) Apartment Crawl on March 24th! It was a great success, 
but we are hoping to establish more definite guidelines for expected behaviour along the 
crawl.  Some patrons made a few organizers feel uncomfortable and disrespected.  We 
also held two bake sales this past week in the Education Building. Moving forward, the 
furniture for our office will be delivered by Friday and we’ll be building it very soon!  
We are holding our Honours Symposium on April 6th, which will be followed by a Wine 
& Cheese. We also look forward to welcoming the new executives and meeting to 
discuss transitioning.  
 
We hold weekly meetings on Tuesdays at 5:30PM in Arts 305.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Kira Smith 
DESA VP External 


